
Deployment Communication 
Ohio CCIDS Mainframe Shutdown 

CCIDS Provider Portal Decommission 

Who will this impact?  
Child Care programs providing Publicly Funded Child Care (PFCC). 

What problem are we trying to solve? 
The CCIDS Provider Portal (https://www.ccidsportal.ohio.gov) will no longer be accessible to 
child care programs due to the decommissioning of the legacy Mainframe system. The information 
provided on the CCIDS Provider Portal is inaccurate and does not reflect current payment 
information. 

What can you expect? 
All information previously available on the CCIDS Provider Portal is available on the child care 
program’s KinderConnect site at https://ohiocctap.com/KinderConnect. 

How can you prepare? 
DCY has updated the reporting capabilities in KinderConnect to assist child care programs when 
accessing their detailed payment report. For assistance in viewing the payment report please go 
to https://ohiocctap.info/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/KC-QRC-Remittance-Detail-Printing-
Remittance-Detail-OH-0723.pdf 

Deployment Details 
The CCIDS Provider Portal will be sunset on October 31, 2024. 
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